GREENE TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION

198 Brink Hill Road « Greentown PA 18426-9215
570-676-9325 e 570-676-9867 fax

MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING
June 22 2022

CALL TO ORDER: At 7:00 pm, Vice-Chairman Al Luberto called the meeting to order. Also present were
Tim Jones, Scott and Heather Mousley and secretary Kerry Nix. Absent were Les Lavoy, Roger Altemier

and Al Haldaman.

MINUTES OF THE MAY MEETING: Approved as submitted and placed on record.

VISITORS: Joe Johnson, Kiley Associates, LLC.
NEW BUSINESS: There was none.

OLD BUSINESS: Joe Johnson representing David Stinson presented new revised maps for the Minor
Subdivision of the Lands of Gregory and Stephen Guerrieri.

After listening to Joe Johnson explain the revision, Heather Mousley made a motion to recommend
approval of this revised submission. The motion was seconded by Tim Jones. By voice vote the motion
carried unanimously.

GENERAL: There was nothing.

ADJOURNMENT: At 7:20 pm, with all Planning Commission business complete. Tim Jones made a

motion to adjourn the meeting. Scott Mousley seconded. The motion carried unanimously.

NEXT MEETING: The next regular meeting for the Planning Commission is scheduled for Wednesday,
July 27nd at 7pm.

Respectfully submitted,

XKerry Nix, P.C. secretary




